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  The Iron Works  
By Bill Schwarz , President  

 
 

Hi all! Not much going on in our world since 

the Nats . JerseyFest is now a memory and 

onward marches the rest of the show season. 

HVMG is in October and some  of us are 

going as a group. Give ôem a shot once in a 

while. Doc,  Mi ke and the guys always 

support our show so make the trek  and enjoy 

yourself if you can ! PennCon is another. Itõs 

in the Carlisle area so you have to get up 

early!  Donõt forget to stop at the waffle house 

on the way!  :) 

 

Next up is the wounded soldiers most of you 

found out about at the meeting. I did most of 

the shopping and I will bring what I  bought 

to the meeting to show you what we are 

sending. I found a few unbuilt kits from 

various make and takes I'm sending along as 

well. I will only ask that those of you who 

wish to give,  please bring some new 

paintbrushes  or some unused kits that entry 

level modelers would love to build. Cars,  

tanks,  planes et c. Whatever. Brushes and 

liquid cement would be nice too. Just  do 

what you can. THESE G UYS ARE 

FORGOTTEN ABOUT MORE TH AN YOU 

KNOW!  WHAT YO U DO WILL BE 

APRECIATED MORE TH AN YOU KNOW!  

 

Meeting night we will be ha ving an informal 

indoor food fest. It's for all members ( not 

families ) and is mostly 

aimed at the members 

that didnõt get to go to the 

Nats . You are not 

forgotten ! Whatever we 

have will be what I decide 

at the beginning of the 

week. 6 ft sub? Pizza? 

Whatever , but it will be 

served by 7:30 meeting 

night. I will open the bar 

for beer and wine but no 

mixed drinks. Enjoy boys!  

 

Well, thatõs about it for  

now with the exception of 

OMG THE DREADED 

DUUUUUUUUUUU UU

UUUES!  Yes! Another 

year has passed and they 

are due!! Make sure you 

pay up. Iõm not going to 

explain again how youõve 

already gotten way more 

than  your dues in payouts 

already , so just do it. 

Have fun, I hope you all 

enjoyed you Labor Day, I 

will see y õall Friday!  

 
Big Bill  

 

Next 

Meeting:  

Friday, 

September 

11th  

 

Upcoming 

Events:  

 

September 

Out of the 

Box Night  

 

October 

Russian 

Night  

 

November  

Number 13 

Night  

 

December 

Annual 

Party  

 

January  

Phantom 

Group 

Build  
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Joeõs VP Piece 
By Joe Smith  

With the summer winding down,  and fall 

soon to be upon us, that means it is dues 

time as well.  Please see Vince or myself.  

 

There will be shows this fall, as mentioned 

by Big Bill . Please try , if possible , to support 

these shows as many of these people and 

clubs always step -up to make the trip to 

MosquitoCon every year, and many of the 

clubs sponsor trophy packages as well.   

 

Happy Modeling!  

 

~Joe Smith  

   
 

   


